Beaumont Primary School April 2023 Newsletter

Beaumont Primary School Vision

The Beaumont family endeavors to create a love of lifelong learning, grow healthy resilient minds and develop aspirational future citizens. Our children will make a difference by leading by example, showing tolerance and compassion within a diverse world and being an active and valuable part of society.

School Places

Our school has become SO popular that we are oversubscribed in the Reception class which is starting in September 2023. In total 93 parents have chosen us as one of their top three choices, so we now have 30 first place choices that have been allocated with 14 children on our waiting list! A real achievement to the hard work in school, the poster campaign that some parents helped with last year, but most importantly my wonderful parents who must speak highly of us in the community! This really does make a difference!

We rarely have places across school but currently we do have a one place in Year 4 and one in Year 5. We also have a number of places in our current reception class due to a low birth rate in the BL3 area. If you know anyone who is dissatisfied with their child's current reception provision, they are welcome to come to school to see if Beaumont could be the best place for their child.

Looking into the future, we will also have 4 places for the current Year 2 class when the children move up to Year 3 in September, as we are legally allowed to increase class sizes in Key Stage 2.

If you could be our voice with your friends and families this would be extremely helpful, as a full to capacity Beaumont School means more resources for all children and stability in staff moving forward in these times of financial crisis.



Keeping Children Safe

Mr Bowden and Mrs Bennett passed our three yearly Health and Safety audit carried out by Bolton Local Authority this week! A huge achievement and more evidence that school is safe!

Governor Impact

Did you know that our governors are all linked with a subject in school?

They are all a part of a curriculum team and are updated regularly by the subject leaders in school.

They have the opportunity to come into school and see their curriculum subject in action.

This is just one more way the governors give up their free time for our school, and have a positive impact on the outcomes of your child's education.

Parent Partnership

The Parent forum was well attended and the minutes were sent out.

Your voice is very important to us and we always take on board your ideas and comments. Next date is Tuesday 11th July 9am.



Worldwide Community Cohesion at Beaumont!

This week Mrs Griffiths from Newfield's Elementary School USA, visited school and was overwhelmed by how wonderful our Beaumont Learners were! Mrs Postle hopes to visit her

school next year!

NEWFIELDS ELEMENTARY









Links with Local Schools

Mrs Postle and colleagues from Thornleigh were involved in a Peer Review school visit at Bolton School last Tuesday. She visited both boys and girls secondary divisions and watched learning in action. This was in conjunction with Professor David Hopkins, who leads Bolton University Laboratory Schools. The continued partnership with Bolton School and seeing ex pupils

Educational Enhancement

flourishing in that setting was a real pleasure!

Summer Term Dates for your Diary

Monday 1st May	School closed for Bank Holiday
Tuesday 2nd —Friday 5th May	Beaumont Birthday week
Tuesday 2nd May	Beaumont Birthday Creative Competition Entries in today!
Wednesday 3rd May	Beaumont Birthday activities happening across the day
Thursday 4th May @9.00am & 2.00pm	Beaumont through The Decades show!
Monday 8th May	School closed for additional Bank Holiday
Tuesday 9th—12th May	Year 6 SATs week
Wk Beg 15th May	Year 2 SATs week
Monday 15th May	The Shed of Science Show—Year 5
Thursday 18th May	Year 4 trip to Chester
Wk beg 22nd May	Year 2 SATs week
Friday 26th May @8.45am	Reception Class Assembly
Friday 26th May @3.00pm	School closes for the half term holiday.